May 1, 2017

Dear Parents,

Dr. Kearney staff are looking forward to spring and happy to see the snow go! We are asking for your support this spring by purchasing your summer BBQ items through our school fundraiser.

Dr. Kearney Middle School will be running a fundraiser through Epicure's Summer BBQ catalogue. It will run May 1st - May 15th. The money raised will be used for science field trips. The Epicure consultant, Stephanie Cartwright, will not be receiving any financial benefit from the fundraiser and is donating her time to help make this happen.

The school would prefer parents order online. This will save our school money, and it is easier on our environment. Here is the link to the online Fundraiser:

Online Fundraiser Catalogue You won't be able to see the new catalogue until May 1st.

If you prefer to have a paper copy would you please email me with your child's name and that of his or her TAG teacher, and I will deliver a catalogue order to your child. My email is: sstrebchuk@prn.bc.ca.

Orders must be complete by May 15th. It will take approximately 10 days to receive the items. Those who order online will get their items through Fedex immediately (out of FSJ will be Canada Post, but also shipped when order is placed). Those who order through the catalogue will receive the order through the school once the fundraiser has been finished and submitted. Please make sure the form is complete and your contact information is accurate.

If you wish to order directly with Stephanie can complete the order form and reach her at: stephaniemcart@gmail.com. Her phone number is (250) 785-7750.

Any additional advertising is greatly appreciated! Here is a link to the Dr. Kearney facebook post. Family, friends, colleagues who wish to order a few items can do so through this portal, and help support our school as well. <u>Dr. Kearney Facebook Page</u>

Thank you for your help and support

Ms. Strebchuk